
ESCHOG	Activities	UPDATE	04/23/2021


DUE	TO	THE	PRESENT	CORONA	VIRUS	ALL	ACTIVITIES	ARE	
SUBJECT	TO	CHANGE


Hello	everyone

On	May	8	at	0800	we	were	planning	on	having	a	Breakfast	BBQ	at	the	
Pinnacle	park.	We	are	now	going	to	POSTPONE	the	Breakfast	BBQ	until	
12	June,	so	Riders	can	attend	the	Biker	Blessing	at	Calvary	Church	at	
0900.	


Who	Remembers?

Feel	free	to	comment	and	let	us	all	know	what	“you”	remember	from	
this	picture.		Here	is	this	next	one.




Riders	don’t	become	friends	they	become	family,

Mike



